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21 March 2023 
 
Dear Mr Hanna 
 
LIVING WITH WATER (LWW) 
 
Thank you for your invitation to attend a meeting of the Strategic Policy and Resources 
Committee to discuss the review of the Living With Water in Belfast Plan.  As part of 
the Department’s engagement with key stakeholders on the LWW review I understand 
my colleague Simon Richardson, Director of the Living with Water Programme, 
provided an update at the Committee’s January Meeting.  
 
Department officials are continuing to engage with stakeholders to gather views and 
comments which will inform the recommendations within the review report, and I 
understand Simon will be providing further presentations to a number of other Belfast 
City Council Committees.  A major contributing factor to the review recommendations 
will be the outcome of the Utility Regulator’s Mid-Term Review of NI Water’s PC21 
Business Plan. The publication of this has been delayed and is expected in June, so 
the LWW review will conclude after this.  
 
At this stage there is no significant update that can be provided over and above the 
information provided in January. Any further comments, to be considered as part of 
the LWW review, can be provided through the Belfast City Council representative on 
the LWW Board, and would be greatly welcomed. 
 
Since the presentation in January, Ministers have returned to the NI Executive and Mr 
John O’Dowd MLA has taken up the post of Minister for Infrastructure. The Minister 
will consider the recommendations within the LWW Review Report and decide on the 
most appropriate way forward.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
DR DENIS McMAHON 
DfI Permanent Secretary 
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cc: Declan McGeown 

Simon Richardson 
Stuart Wightman 
Marie-Louise Wise 
Anne-Marie Wylie 

 


